
Moving On Up 
From Year 6 to Year 7 

When? 
Tuesday‘s 
4.30pm - 5.15pm
2023: 
17 Oct, 14 Nov & 
12 Dec 

2024: 9 Jan, 6 Feb, 5 Mar, 
9 Apr, 7 May, 4 Jun & 2 Jul

Interested?

Are you in Year 6 and worried 
about moving to your next school? 

Would like to meet other Year 6’s online who are 
blind or partially sighted who might have similar 
thoughts and feelings? 

Join our online sessions to meet and chat with others! 

The sessions will be running on Zoom
by our experienced Family Practitioners
who will also be there to help and
support you.

Send us an
email!

*More sessions will
be available for
summer holidays
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